
 

 

 

 

 

 

28th March 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Y8 Leavers’ Hoodies 

 

As part of our plans for the year 8 leavers’ celebration we are pleased to offer you 

the opportunity to purchase a Leaver’s Hoodie directly from Schools In uniform shop.  

 

The cost per hoodie ranges from £17.50 to £20.00. The hoodie will be navy blue with 

the Windsor Park Middle School logo printed on the front and all of the year 8 

student’s full names printed on the back inside of the number ‘25’. 

 

If you do not want your child’s full name to be included on the back of the hoodie, 

along with the rest of the year group’s names, please contact myself via email: 

a.hedley@i2e.org.uk 

  

To purchase a hoodie from Schools In, please follow the instructions on their letter 

which will be sent out alongside this one. The online shop opens from the 1st April 

2025 and closes on 30th April 2025. No orders will be taken past the closing 

date. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr A Hedley 

Boys PE Teacher and Alton Head of House 

 

 

  


